
Diploma Exams: 

With Semester 1 coming to a close in high schools, Superintendent Sacher reported on the extensive series 

of activities underway at schools to best prepare students for Diploma Exams.  

Collaboration on Mathematics: 

Superintendent Sacher provided information on a new partnership between Chinook’s Edge and Edmonton 

Public School Division, lead by Dr. Lissa Steele (Associate Superintendent of Learning Services) that has a 

focus on Mathematics and numeracy. 

 

 The next meeting of the Board of Chinook’s Edge School Division No. 73 is 

 scheduled to take place on Wednesday, February 7, 2018. 

 For more information please contact:   
 Kurt Sacher, Superintendent                           Sandy Bexon, Communications 

     (403) 227-7070                                                     (403) 227-7085  

January 10, 2018 Board Meeting 

BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 

Trustees: Colleen Butler (Board Chair), Holly Bilton (Vice Chair), Sherry Cooper (Second Vice Chair), 

Joe-Anne Knispel-Matejka, Connie Huelsman, Trudy James, Gordon Kerr, Mellssa Copley, Allan Tarnoczi, 
Superintendent Kurt Sacher. 

Congratulations Trustees acknowledged two 

Division Office staff for their achievements: Dr. Marcie 
Perdue (Learning Services Coordinator) for attaining a 
Doctorate of Education in K-12 Leadership, and Evan 
Staal (Accounting Technician) for attaining the 
Chartered Professional Accountant designation. 
Marcie was also congratulated on her appointment as 
Associate Superintendent of Student Services with 
Chinook’s Edge, effective March 1st. Photo: Treasurer 
Susan Roy, Evan Staal, Dr. Marcie Perdue, Vice Chair 

Holly Bilton, Superintendent Kurt Sacher. 

Scholarship The Board acknowledged the rare 

96% average (in Biology, Chemistry, English and 
Math) achieved by Hugh Sutherland School student, 
Erin Busaan. She was presented with the Bruce 
Moltzan Scholarship, which was created to honour 
the former Secretary Treasurer after his passing and 
is presented to the highest academic achievement in 
the division. Photo: Superintendent Kurt Sacher, Vice 
Chair Holly Bilton, Erin Busaan, Carstairs/Cremona 
Trustee Melissa Copley, Principal George Thomson. 


